
From: Council Clerk – Testimony
To: Lizzy Sampson; Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: RE: Agenda Communication Item: Water Fluoridation
Date: Monday, November 23, 2020 3:41:25 PM

Hi Lizzy,
 

You are scheduled to speak in front of the Portland City Council on December 2nd.
 
Council meetings are being held virtually, so you will receive an email with information about how to
join the meeting using your phone or the internet. You will receive this email next week. The Council
meeting will start at 9:30 am. Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Tristan
 

From: Lizzy Sampson <e.jane.sampson@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 3:10 PM
To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: Agenda Communication Item: Water Fluoridation
 

Hi Tristan,
 
Thanks for following back up! Dec 2 works great. Sign me up!
 
Thank you,
Lizzy

On Nov 23, 2020, at 10:29 AM, Council Clerk – Testimony
<CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Lizzy,
 
I hope you had a great weekend. I just wanted to follow-up with you regarding the
communications item, as today is the deadline to register for the council meeting next

week on December 2nd. Please let me know by the end of the business day if you’d like

to speak at council next week or we can get you scheduled for December 9th, if that
works better. Thanks!
 
Tristan
 
From: Lizzy Sampson <e.jane.sampson@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 2:37 PM



To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Agenda Communication Item: Water Fluoridation
 
Karla Moore, Council Clerk: 
 
I am a Registered Nurse at Legacy Good Samaritan Hospital. I am writing to ask for
water fluoridation to be considered a priority for the City Council. Providing water
fluoridation in the Portland water supply is a public health, social justice, and health
equity opportunity. In a time when inequity is so prevalent in our day to day, I urge the
Council to use as many means-tested tools as we have available.
 
The American Dental Association is in favor of community water fluoridation. The
organization cites fluoridation as the "single most effective public health measure to
prevent tooth decay."1 I am asking all members present at this council meeting to
consider the scale of positive impact we could have on our community through
fluoridation.
 
Thank you for your time in reading my request and I look forward to the council's
support on this issue.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lizzy Sampson, BSN, RN
5765 N Moore Ave
 
 

1 http://www.ada.org/~/media/ADA/Files/Fluoridation_Facts.pdf?la=en
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